COME LEARN ABOUT HOW DISTRICT SPECIAL EDUCATION & CIVIL RIGHTS PRACTICES ARE REVIEWED.

The MA Department of Elementary & Secondary Education, with the support of Worcester Public Schools, will host a Parent Orientation to explain the upcoming Special Education & Civil Rights review.

[Cite your source here.]

Parent input is an important part of the review process.

We hope you will join us to learn about your upcoming Special Education and Civil Rights review.

You may contact Corey
Steinman at the
Department of Elementary
and Secondary Education
(781-338-3742) or Emily
Lizano at the Worcester
Public School
(508-799-3093) with
questions about the
parent orientation or the

review.

Virtual Meeting

December 15, 2021

6:00-6:30pm

(Prior to SEPAC Presentation: Behavior De-escalation Strategies For Caretakers at 6:30pm)

https://worcesterschools.zoom.us/j/83198856008

If you require interpretation into a language other than English or Spanish, please notify the Special Education Office by 12/10/2021 (508-799-3093)